
 

  

 

 

 

Attention: 6th Grade Families: 

Yearbook is now in full swing! We are collecting 6th Grade Baby Pictures for a special 

page planned for our “graduating” students and need your help to complete the 

project! 

Please email a high resolution photo (at least 300dpi) of your child to 

ashleyvongrossen@gmail.com. We ask that the photo be within your child’s first year 

and not include anyone else in the photo. 

 Please INCLUDE: your child’s name and “Yearbook Baby Picture” in the subject line (If 

you are unable to email it, please send an original photo in your child’s backpack with 

their name and teacher written on the back so it can be returned to you) 

This project will be a lot of fun for the kids, so we would love 100% participation! 

If you should have any questions, please contact Ashley Von Grossen at 

ashleyvongrossen@gmail.com 

***Please have these in no later than Friday November 22nd*** 

Thank you, 

Ashley Von Grossen 

ashleyvongrossen@gmail.com 

Yearbook Chair 
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